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To all the pupils of St. Andrew’s CE Primary School,   

This newsletter is for you! It is run by some year 6 pupils and school councillors. If 
you would like something to feature in the newsletter please email scou3182@st-
andrews.oxon.sch.uk 

We can’t guarantee to print everything but we will try our best. 

 
 

EYFS  

All Aboard the Butterfly Express! 
When we came back from the half term holiday we had a wonderful surprise! 

    
Our very own train! 

Thank you TC2! 
We love it! 

EYFS 
 

 

Year three visited the 
Hindu temple at 
Neasden. We had a great 
time there, seeing the 
hand carved statues and 
seeing a Hindu act of 
worship. 
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Jurassic World 2 Audition! –Year 4 

Today (16 November), at half past two, I am going to 
London with my dad to audition for the part of 
Lucy, a 9 year old girl, in Jurassic World 2.  I have 
been practising my ‘shock’ to ‘outright terror’ acting 
including lots of screaming.  A few days ago I 
thought that I would never get the part until my 

Stage School Principal said “It takes a long time for them to respond.” Then, 
on Monday, my mum told me I would be auditioning on Wednesday! 

My best friend at Stage School auditioned yesterday for the same part.  She 
has given me lots of information about what happens.  

Tonight I will have to read out my scripts and afterwards I will go for a nice 
dinner with my parents in London. I am really nervous for my audition but 
very excited too.  I do hope I get the part! 

                           By Emily (Y4 Africa Class) 

Ella wrote a letter to Blue Peter about the 
new School bus and the school council. She 
explained what the school bus was for and all 
the hard work that had been put into the bus. 
Ella told Blue Peter that the School Council 
are always thinking about improving the school 
even more, so that more children will join the 
school. Ella was in the School Council last 
year and came up with ideas such as improving 

break times with equipment for Manser playground.  Blue Peter were really 
impressed with Ella’s letter and her constant efforts to help improve the 
school, they awarded her the Blue Peter badge and a gift card so as she can 
enter over 200 different attractions free of charge. They also gave Ella a 
paper aeroplane, which was used to break a world record in the Blue Peter 
studios. Ella encourages all pupils to write to Blue Peter and to try and gain 
a Blue Peter badge too.    
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Conveniently, I am not prone to 
homesickness the dainty part of it did 
not affect the pleasure of going to 
Youlbury; on the hour journey, it was 
feeling strangely like the Yellow Brick 
Road on the way to the Wizard of Oz. 
With a slight plunge of anxiety, I stepped 
out of the car and into the gravelly 
surface upon my first impression of an 
adventure I would never forget. The 
first major thing to conquer was the 3g 
swing(3g for 3 gravity), the memory still is 
vivid to this day, I imagined the force 
pushing down. I didn’t think about my 
family for the first 5 hours (a new record for me!), despite how much I 
missed them inside my heart. The rest of my visit to Youlbury was just the 
same, it was a dream worth waiting for. I’d highly recommend it to everyone.      
Luke  Rayfield (Year 5)  

 

Key Stage 1 have started 
rehearsals for our Christmas 
Production. It will be 
strictly amazing!  

Watch this space! 
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Year 6 Kingswood - North Wales 

 

 

Kingswood was 
awesome. We had the 
best time! Some of the 
things we did were: 

 Archery  
 Fencing     
 Lazer zone  
 Climbing    
 Abseiling  
 Gaint zip wire 
 Caving 
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